
From: Mark Wills <mwills@newprospecttelesales.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Tom Corbin (corbinlawn@bellsouth.net)corbinlawn@bellsouth.net 

Date: 10/14/2014 9:08:05 AM
Subject: Re: Follow up

So what you are saying is if this bill (S.457) is passed and reaches the Governors desk she will sign it?

I am not trying to be rude or anything, but I don't want any spin or political speak. I want a straight forward 
answer, Yes or No. We are speaking about God's Image, his babies, and they are murdered everyday. I need to 
have an answer one way or another.

Thanks,

Mark Wills
Pastors for Life
866-844-5159 Direct Line

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2014 9:56 AM
To: Mark Wills
Cc: Tom Corbin (corbinlawn@bellsouth.net)
Subject: Follow up

Mr. Wills,

Thank you for contacting Governor Haley's office with your concerns regarding pro-life issues and, in particular, S.457, 
a bill from the previous legislative session. I enjoyed speaking with you and we certainly appreciate you taking the 
time to share your opinions with our office.

Governor Haley is strongly pro-life, not because of any political party standpoint but because her family reminds her 
every day of the blessings of life. The First Gentleman, Michael Haley, was adopted, and the Governor has stated that 
she is constantly grateful that someone chose life for him. The Governor is also the proud mother of two children 
who bring her constant joy as she watches them grow. The Governor will continue to encourage and work towards 
educating everyone to value the culture of life for all people.

With regard to S.457 (2013-2014), this legislation is not currently pending before the General Assembly. However, 
Governor Haley remains strongly pro-life and will continue to uphold those values in her role as governor.

I hope this information has been helpful to you. If there is anything else our office can do for you, please let me 
know.

Sincerely,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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cc: Senator Tom Corbin


